
Town of Northumberland 
September 8, 2022 

Public Hearing 
 
 
 
Supervisor Willard Peck called the Public Hearing to order @ 8:00 AM.  Those attending were 
Councilman Paul Bolesh; Councilman John Delisle; Councilman George Hodgson and Supervisor Willard 
Peck.  Councilwoman Patricia Bryant was absent.  Also attending were Clerk Denise Murphy and Building 
Inspector Michael Terry.  
 
 The purpose of the Public Hearing was to hear the public’s comments on Proposed Local Law #3 of 2022 
– A Local Law extending the Moratorium on Certain Solar Energy Systems.  There were no comments 
from the Public. 
 
Councilman Paul Bolesh made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing @ 8:04 AM.  Councilman John 
DeLisle seconded the motion.  All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Denise Murphy 
Town Clerk 
 
 


